
 

March Newsletter 2024 
 
 

Welcome to our March Newsletter, considering March encompasses 

the transition from winter to spring in many parts of the world, the 

theme of renewal, growth, and celebration is particularly resonant this 

month. And, at NHS Dentist, we are not falling short of renewal, 

growth, or celebration. 

 

We would like to share some very exciting news with you all. 

 



 

25th Anniversary Celebration 

 

NHS Dentist was set up in 1999 by Dr Henrik Overgaard-Nielsen and 

his wife Ms Sharon Bierer. It started with one dental surgery, Dr 

Henrik and his nurse, and has grown to 14 dental surgeries with 15 

dentists and a large auxiliary team. NHS Dentist has made a huge 

impact in the community. The team has seen over 150,000 registered 

patients in the past quarter of a century. On 2nd February, we 

celebrated our 25th anniversary with our patients and team. The 

celebration lasted for one week with balloons and gifts. 

To everyone who has supported us throughout the years, we would like 

to say thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Passing Dental Nurses’ Exams 
 

Congratulations to our wonderful nurses Edyta and Monika on passing 

their dental nurses’ exam this month. We are very proud of you. 

 

 

 

Case Of The Month 
 

We’d like to share a case study with you. This lovely patient had 

problems with an upper loose denture that was giving her issues. She 

couldn’t talk properly or smile, afraid that the denture would show or 

even worse drop out while speaking. She explored the option of 

removing all remaining and failing teeth and replacing them with a 

fixed option, All-on-4 Dental Implant Bridge. The results were 

astounding! 

 

 

 



If you’d like to know more about dental implants or All-on-4 ‘Teeth in 

a day’ dental treatment, please ask your dentist or one of our front of 

house team members. 

Check out our new patient journey display board next time to come in, 

we will be sharing cases throughout the month. 

Warm regards, 

NHS Dentist 

 

Promotional Offer: 
 

INVISALIGN OPEN DAY 

 

 

 

Many of you have been asking for our popular Invisalign open days, if 

you are interested, you don’t need to wait any longer. Finally, the date 

is set for our next Invisalign open day, it will take place on Saturday 

6th April 2024. 
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